
"It is our view that HOA restrictions requiring watering of lawns during drought conditions should be 
suspended whenever a government official, at any level, requests voluntary compliance with watering 
reduction or suspension.  It would then be up to each homeowner as to whether or not they would comply 
with the voluntary measures to conserve water." 
 
Louise and Burt Bogart 
5862 Fountainhead Street, 
Salem, Oregon  97306 

 


